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Office of the Minister
Government House Leader

August 9, 2006

Ms. Traci-

Dear Ms. Borer:

I have received the May 12, 2006 decision and recommendation of the Professional Conduct
Committee of the Alberta Teachers’ Association. The committee has found you guilty of
unprofessional conduct and recommended that your teaching certificate be suspended.

I hereby suspend your teaching authority for six months as of the date of this letter. Please return
your Alberta Permanent Professional Certificate to the Registrar at:

Teacher Development and Certification Branch
44 Capital Boulevard

10044 — 108 Street NW

Edmonton, AB T5J 5E6

Once the term of your suspension is complete, you must write the Minister of Education to
request the re-instatement of your certificate,

Yours trul

Minister of Education'
Government House Leader
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